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3 September 2024  
Primary - Reception  

  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer  
  
Thank you for supporting the children as they have started school, they are settling in 
wonderfully, and we have loved getting to know them all. We would also like to thank you for 
your patience at home time. We appreciate it has taken a little longer, but we wanted to 
ensure the safety of your children whilst getting to know all the families.  
  
Now the children have settled, we have assigned them to classes. This will be for 
registration and some lesson time. The classes will mix for child-initiated learning during 
break and lunch. This will commence from Monday 16 September.  
  
Your child's teacher’s will be Mrs Johansson & Mrs Bates.   
  
Next week, the children will start to get changed for their PE lesson (this is every Wednesday 
morning). We ask that PE kits stay in school and are sent home at half-term.  
  
A polite reminder to please label all clothing, book bags, water bottles and lunch boxes.  
  
If you have any questions, the teachers are available to chat at the end of the day once the 
children have been seen out.  
  
Thank you for your continued support.  
  
Yours faithfully  
The Reception team.  
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